September 11, 2023

David Ellington, PE

Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
1700 Willow Lawn Drive, Suite 200
Richmond, VA 23230

RE: West Village
12120 W Broad Street
File No: 5558; POD2023-00275
DWG FILE: 2023-025

Dear Ellington:

We have reviewed the revision to the approved construction plans submitted to the Planning
Department on August 24, 2023.

Please address the following comments and resubmit revised construction plans for review.

CU-301:
1. No drop connections are allowed at the MMH. Raise the drop connection at MH-13 to
remove the additional drop connection at the MMH-5.

If you have any questions concerning the above noted comments or the plans, please contact me
at 501-4508 or John Yi at 501-4511.

Sincerely,

AN

Alice Thompson
Utilities Engineer

cc: Brian McNeal, SKM LLC

be: Ralph Claytor
Marchelle Sossong
Michael Aust, DPW
Daniel Ivy
Aimee Crady, Planning
ANT/vr

REVISED CONSTRUCTION PLANS REQUIRED



